
 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

Postponement of  

Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon 2021 

 

Extending the Spirit of “Together We Run Further” to  

Fight Against COVID-19 
 

 

HONG KONG (27 August 2020) – Hong Kong Amateur Athletic Association (HKAAA) announces 

that due to the uncertainty around the COVID-19 epidemic situation, the Standard Chartered 

Hong Kong Marathon originally scheduled for 24 January 2021 (Sunday) will be postponed. 

HKAAA is now actively working with relevant departments to determine the alternate date for the 

Event and would like to thank Standard Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited, other sponsors and 

supporting organisations, as well as all runners and members of the public, for their continued 

support.  Please stay tuned for further details. 

 
- End - 

 
 
About the Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon   
www.hkmarathon.com 
 
The Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon, organised by the Hong Kong Amateur Athletic 

Association, is Hong Kong’s largest participatory annual sporting event attracting over 70,000 

local and overseas participants each year. Standard Chartered has been the title sponsor since 

the first Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon in 1997 and also sponsors marathons in 7 

other cities globally including Taipei, Singapore, Nairobi, Kuala Lumpur, Dubai, Stanley and 

Jersey, as well as a 5km run in London. 

 
This press release is released by Ogilvy Public Relations on behalf of the Standard 
Chartered Hong Kong Marathon 2021 Organising Committee. 
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